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Returning to School – Monday 8th March  
 

4th March 2021 
Dear parents & carers, 
 
We are all extremely excited to welcome your child back into school on Monday 8th March.  
 
Completed Home Learning Packs 
 
Your child will need to bring their pencil case, reading books and Maths No Problem book 
into school on Monday 8th March. Completed work packs and any other resources can be 
brought back into school from Tuesday 9th March. All books and resources can be taken 
straight to the classroom.  
 
Laptops 
 
If your child has loaned a school laptop this will need to be returned to the school office. 
These can be returned any time from 12 noon on Friday 5th March. When returning 
laptops, please ensure that you maintain social distances rules in our entrance area and if 
needed please wait outside.  
 
Remote Learning – Beyond the 8th of March  
 
Closure of a Bubble 
If we need to close a Bubble, live lessons for reading, writing and maths will continue in the 
same way as they do now. We will also be providing an afternoon session too. If your child 
needs a laptop to access these lessons then we will provide them with this. Your child will 
be able to take books and equipment home with them if they are in school. If they are at 
home then you will be able to collect what they need.  
 
Individual children need to isolate 
 
If your child needs to isolate and they are well, we would like them to log into the lessons 
from home. The times of this will need to be different to fit into our school timetable. Your 
child’s class teacher will be in touch to help you with this. We will also be able to provide 
you with a laptop and the resources your child will need with them at home.   
 
 
 



 

 

PE/Games afternoons 
 
Your children will need to come to school in their PE kit on the following day.  
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 
ALL Y1 classes 
 

 
ALL Y2 classes 

   

 
3H & 3R 

 

   
3C & 3F 

 

 
4T 

 

 
4L 

 
4E 

 
4BK 

 

  
5GI & 5H 

   
5R & 5E 

 

 
6L 

  
6M 

 
6B 

 
6F 

 

 
Skipping Ropes 
 
Your child can bring their skipping rope into school to use at playtime and lunchtime. They 
can bring it in from Monday and it can be kept on their peg.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
 
 
Mrs Boddy & Miss Gill  
 


